## **OHS Resources to Share**

August - September 2015

## **Major Reports and Media Series**

"The Year in U.S. Occupational Health & Safety, Fall 2014 – Summer 2015," Kim Krisberg & Celeste Monforton, September 7, 2015:

http://www.defendingscience.com/sites/default/files/Health&Safety%20Final%202015% 20Web%20version.pdf

"Welcome to Beautiful Parkersburg, West Virginia; Home to one of the most brazen, deadly corporate gambles in U.S. history," Mariah Blake, *Huffington Post*, August 2015: http://highline.huffingtonpost.com/articles/en/welcome-to-beautiful-parkersburg/

"Tragic Harvest," 4 part series on farm safety, Jeffrey Meitrodt and Billy Steve Clayton, *Minneapolis Star Tribune*, October 7, 2015:

 $\underline{http://www.startribune.com/midwest-s-hands-off-approach-to-farm-safety-has-a-cost-lost-lives/328662141/}$ 

Center for Public Integrity, "Unequal Risk" series: <a href="http://www.publicintegrity.org/environment/unequal-risk">http://www.publicintegrity.org/environment/unequal-risk</a>

Center for Public Integrity, "Report: cause for 'alarm' on possible work-related cases of breast cancer," Jim Morris, August 6, 2015:

http://www.publicintegrity.org/2015/08/06/17788/report-cause-alarm-possible-work-related-causes-breast-cancer

# "Union Effect" - Safer Workplaces with Unions

"Coal Mine Safety: Do Unions Make A Difference?" Alison D Morantz, *ILR Review*, 66(1), January 2013:

http://ilr.sagepub.com/content/66/1/88.full.pdf+html

"Unions keep construction workers safer, study shows," Sara Mojtedzadeh, *Toronto Star*, September 4, 2015:

http://www.thestar.com/news/gta/2015/09/04/unions-keep-construction-workers-safer-study-shows.html

"Protecting construction worker health and safety in Ontario, Canada: Identifying a union safety effect," Amick, BC, et al., *Journal of Occupational & Environmental Medicine*, September 2015:

http://journals.lww.com/joem/Abstract/publishahead/Protecting\_Construction\_Worker\_H ealth and Safety.99044.aspx

#### **OHS and Politics**

"Silencing labor's voice for public health and safety," Ann Twomey, August 24, 2015: <a href="http://politickernj.com/2015/08/silencing-labors-voice-for-public-health-and-safety/">http://politickernj.com/2015/08/silencing-labors-voice-for-public-health-and-safety/</a>

"Corporations playing politics with ballot measures," Liz Essley Whyte, Center for Public Integrity, September 2, 2015:

 $\frac{http://www.publicintegrity.org/2015/09/02/17925/corporations-playing-politics-ballot-measures?utm\_source=email&utm\_campaign=watchdog&utm\_medium=publici-email&goal=0\_ffd1d0160d-979816b2df-$ 

100367733&mc cid=979816b2df&mc eid=0281c161b0

"Why the homicide conviction in California for trenching violations could contribute to workplace safety," Edward Stern, *EHS Today*, September 10, 2015: <a href="http://ehstoday.com/blog/why-homicide-conviction-california-trenching-violations-could-contribute-workplace-safety">http://ehstoday.com/blog/why-homicide-conviction-california-trenching-violations-could-contribute-workplace-safety</a>

## **Los Angeles garment industry**

"LA garment industry rife with sweatshop conditions," Haya El Nasser, Aljazeera America, September 9, 2015:

 $\underline{http://america.aljazeera.com/articles/2015/9/9/sweatshop-conditions-in-la-garment-industry.html}\\$ 

"State of the LA Garment Industry," Garment Workers Center report issued on September 9, 2015:

http://garmentworkercenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/StateofLAGarmentIndustry.pdf

#### Farm workers

"The Pacific Coast Farm Workers Rebellion," David Bacon, August 28, 2015: <a href="http://us7.campaign-archive2.com/?u=fc67a76dbb9c31aaee896aff7&id=5f45fe4f09&e=41fbc82caf">http://us7.campaign-archive2.com/?u=fc67a76dbb9c31aaee896aff7&id=5f45fe4f09&e=41fbc82caf</a>

"Indigenous migrants demand changes in the fields from Baja California to Washington State, David Bacon, *Earth Island Institute*, September 2015: http://us7.campaign-

archive2.com/?u=fc67a76dbb9c31aaee896aff7&id=de914967a6&e=41fbc82caf

"California heat puts farm workers at risk," New York Times, September 3, 2015:

http://takingnote.blogs.nytimes.com/2015/09/03/california-heat-puts-farm-workers-at-risk/?action=click&pgtype=Homepage&module=opinion-c-col-left-region&wT.nav=opinion-c-col-left-region& r=0

#### **OHS Statistics**

"Workplace deaths in the US rise 2 percent, Federal report shows," Stuart Silverstein, FairWarning, September 17, 2015:

http://www.fairwarning.org/2015/09/workplace-deaths-in-us-rise-2-percent/

"Workers 65 and older are 3 times as likely to die from an on-the-job injury as the average worker," Ross Eisenbrey, Economic Policy Institute, September 18, 2015: <a href="http://www.epi.org/blog/workers-65-and-older-are-3-times-as-likely-to-die-from-an-on-the-job-injury-as-the-average-worker/">http://www.epi.org/blog/workers-65-and-older-are-3-times-as-likely-to-die-from-an-on-the-job-injury-as-the-average-worker/</a>

"Bad news from BLS: Several industries experiencing higher rates of occupational fatalities," *EHS Today*, September 22, 2015:

 $\frac{http://ehstoday.com/safety/bad-news-bls-several-industries-experiencing-higher-rates-occupational-fatalities}{}$ 

"A global tally: a million people suffer from work-related injuries, illnesses a year," *ISHN*, September 9, 2015:

 $\frac{http://www.ishn.com/articles/102249-global-tally-a-million-people-suffer-from-work-related-injuries-\%20\%20 illnesses-a-year$ 

#### **Fed OSHA Issues**

"Contractor sentenced for making false statements to OSHA about accident," *ISHN*, August 28, 2015:

http://www.ishn.com/articles/102183-contractor-sentenced-for-making-fall-statements-to-osha-about-accident

"OSHA to change the way it plans inspections," Dr. David Michaels, *ISHN*, October 5, 2015.

http://www.ishn.com/articles/102519-osha-to-change-the-way-it-plans-inspections

"Watchdog finds that nearly 1 in 5 OSHA Whistleblower probes are flawed," Stuart Silverstein, FairWarning, October 7, 2015:

http://www.fairwarning.org/2015/10/1-in-5-osha-probes-are-flawed/

"OSHA develops new process for resolving whistleblower complaints," *EHS Today*, August 24, 2015:

http://ehstoday.com/osha/osha-develops-new-process-resolving-whistleblower-complaints

## California and General Items

"FACE investigation documents factors contributing to a worker's death inside pressure cooker," Robert Harrison and Laura Styles, NIOSH Science Blog, September 21, 2015: http://blogs.cdc.gov/niosh-science-blog/2015/09/21/confined-space/

"The New American Slavery: Invited to the US, foreign workers find a nightmare," BuzzFeedNews, July 24, 2015:

http://www.buzzfeed.com/jessicagarrison/the-new-american-slavery-invited-to-the-us-foreign-workers-f#.goWo8PXzm

"Better ways to spend our tax dollars; Why should your money cover the cost of injuries?" James Leemann, *ISHN*, September 1, 2015: http://www.ishn.com/articles/102149-better-ways-to-spend-our-tax-dollars

Nation COSH Network, September 2015 newsletter: http://us6.campaign-archive2.com/?u=be3f3a2227&id=76b1ca9617&e=ff8e0f60fc

Compiled by Garrett Brown, October 8, 2015.